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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL 

TO: 

DATE 

RECOMMENDED BY 

PURPOSE 

BACKGROUND 

TOPICS OF DISCUSSION 

March 20, 1976 

• 

JonHolt~ 
317-634-8024 

Monday, March 22, 1976 

Stu Spencer, Rogers Morton 

To thank certain members of the Illinois 
PFC campaign staff for their efforts in 
winning the primary. 

Jon Holt is the Midwest PFC Coordinator 
and worked very hard in putting togeth;r 
the machinery for the primary effort. 

Thanks for your efforts in pulling things 
together for the primary victory in Illinois. 

How are things going in Wisconsin? Please 
convey to the workers there my appreciation 
for their efforts and tell them that we can't 
let down for a minute. April 6 is just as 
important as anything we've done so far. 

Please accept my deepest thanks for your 
hard work and loyalty. 
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